
Brian Schultz 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 2:18PM 
To: Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180160-EG 

Good afternoon, Elisabeth, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
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DOCUMENT NO. 07013-2018 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. I believe this type of docket really should have started 
out as an EG years ago. However, per your request below, and for the sake of consistency, we have 
changed the suffix to EI. 

Dorothy 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 1:57PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20180160-EG 

From: Elisabeth Draper 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 8:27AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 20180160-EG 

Good morning, 

We are working on this docket and I just noticed it is -EG. We have handled the same dockets for FPL 
in prior years, and it was always -EI. I think this one should be -EI too. 

Thanks 
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